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  While not as extensive as last week, weekend thunderstorms pounded the High Country,
toppling branches and spreading brush on roadways.     

    Lightning was the real story, however.   

  Lightning damage caused the temporary closure of the Ashe County Airport. Repairs are
expected to continue today. Officials hope to reopen the airport tomorrow.    

  

 1 / 1


